MEMORANDUM

TO: All House Members
FROM: Representative Keith Gillespie
DATE: September 19, 2011

SUBIJECT: Allow Massage Therapists to Work in Cosmetology Salons

In the near future | will be introducing legislation to allow licensed massage therapists to
practice in cosmetology salons.

Currently, Section 7.77 of the State Board of Cosmetology regulations (49 Pa. Code, Chapter 7)
prohibits any part of a salon from being used for any purposes other than the practice of
cosmetology. My legislation would allow massage therapists to work within the licensed salon.

If you would like to co-sponsor this bill, please contact my office at 705-7167 or email
Cheryl at cgruber@pahousegop.com. Thank You.



